
December 7, 2022 SENT by Email 

Aretha A. Adams  
Regional Clerk and Director of Legislative Services 
Region of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive 

RE: Peel Police Services Board 

The Council of The Corporation of the City of Brampton passed the following resolution at its 
Special Meeting of December 7, 2022: 

Whereas the Peel Police Services Board is an independent body that provides oversight to 

Peel Police and their Budget which forms a significant percentage of the Region of Peel's 

annual budget; 

Whereas one of the Board members shall be a City of Brampton Member of Council; 

Whereas the Mayor of Brampton is elected directly by all the citizens of Brampton and is 

uniquely qualified to represent the various City neighbourhoods and communities; 

Therefore be it resolved that the Council position on the Peel Police Services Board be filled by 

the Brampton Mayor of the day; and further 

Should the Mayor decline the position for any reason, the Council representative shall be 

appointed by the Members of Council at the Organizational Meeting held after each Municipal 

election. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Fay,  
City Clerk  
City of Brampton 

cc: Mayor Brown and Members of Council 
CAO Kallideen and Members of the Corporate Leadership Team 
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